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10 Feb 2024 

 
 

Special Service Request (SSR) Fee and Shut out charges 

 

Dear customer, 

 

We at Maersk Line constantly strive to provide reliable and innovative products to our 

customers. To continue offering our high quality and unmatched reliability, we will          be 

implementing SSR fee effective 12th Feb 2024. This will be updated under 3rd Party Fine 

expenses export on the invoice. 

 

Please note ground rent charges (all container types) and reefer monitoring charges 

(Reefer containers) will also be applicable going forward as per the below tariff. 
 

The SSR fee and shut out charge’s applicability would be as follows (including reefers): 

   

           
 

Kindly note charges acceptance from your end does not confirm loading of containers. SSR 

approval and loading of containers continues to be basis operational feasibility and 

stowage availability. If you have any questions, please feel free to reach out to your local 

sales or customer service representative. 

 

 
Regards 

 

Maersk Line India | 


